
Guerrero Plumbing turns 10: Join us in celebrating our 10th year anniversary!

*Certain exceptions apply. Offer valid through June 30, 2024; cannot be combined with any other offer; and is valid for one appointment only.

The month of June brings the opportunity to celebrate all dads on their special day (Father’s Day, of course!), as well 
as a new monthly special from Guerrero Plumbing! In June, as part of our 10-year anniversary celebration, we’re 
offering you 10% off* of the cost to unclog one bathroom sink drain – this special offer is valid when it’s combined 
with our regular cost to unclog one tub/shower drain. With the holidays and family gatherings coming up this summer, 
don’t get stuck with bathroom trouble – reach out to Guerrero Plumbing today! Call us at 301-593-0930 or email us 
at service@guerreroplumbingllc.com to schedule your next appointment – and don’t forget to print out this coupon! 

When you need your water to flow, call the pro: Guerrero!
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